
To whom it may concern: 

 

We live on Redemeyer rd. We have spoken to this board numerous times over the last 4-5 years against having 

marijuana grows in our rural residential neighborhood! We find it reprehensible that at this late juncture you would 

even consider removing the safety nets we fought so hard to enact. We have children at home you WILL be putting 

them at risk & lowering our property values.  

We certainly hope we have misunderstood the current board’s intentions in this matter at this very late date. Things 

should remain as they are.  

The Allenbaugh Family 

Todd & Misty Allenbaugh 

 

 


